
Senior Center Temporary Closing - Update -  
March 30, 2020 

WALLINGFORD SENIOR CENTER 
Facility & ACTIVITIES Status Update - Monday, March 30, 2020


At this time the senior center will remain closed through Friday, May 1, 2020.  
 
We know this is an inconvenience for all of us but the health and safety of our 
members, staff and the town residents is our number one priority.


The tax return deadline has been extended for 90 days until July 15, 2020. 

The primary election has been rescheduled to Tuesday, June 2, 2020. 

If you need assistance, you can call the Center at 203-265-7753. Bill Viola is usually at 
the Center from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. If he is not, please leave a voicemail message. 
Staff are checking their voicemails.  
 
The social worker, Eileen Flynn, is returning calls from home.


